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On January 23, 2013, the Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) announced a further 

extension on the labeling requirement for imported alcoholic beverages (referencing letter 

no.1/2008/Import Safety/ FSSAI). 
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General Information:  
 

Introduction:  Following the May 20, 2011 extension on the labeling requirement for imported 

alcoholic beverages, the Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) has just announced a 

further extension allowing for the correction of minor labeling “defects” at the customs warehouse 

under the supervision of the customs department.   This policy will remain in effect until further official 

notice.  The FSSAI labeling guideline enables Indian alcoholic beverages importers to correct labeling 

inconsistencies on arrival, prior to officially clearing customs.     

  

Disclaimer:  This report presents the link to the subject announcement and therefore should not under 

any circumstances, be viewed as a definitive reading of the regulation in question, or of its implications 

for U.S. agricultural export trade interests. 

  

Important Dates: 

  

Publication Date:  January 23, 2013  

  

Notification to the WTO:  Not notified to date.     

  

Effective Date: January 23, 2013  

  

Products Affected: Alcoholic Beverages 

  

Agency in Charge: Food Safety and Standards Authority of India, GOI 
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